
 

                                                                                  
ARE YOU INTERESTED IN THE UNIQUE ISSUES                       

OF WOMEN’S HEART AND HEALTH?                                                                 
We are looking for a team of 8 people to 
organize this event which is planned for 
Tuesday April 12th. There are 2 sign-up 

sheets in the lobby.  One, for the team of 
8 organizers. The other, for anyone  

interested in attending.     
 

 

 
CGIT Camp Brereton runs from July 10-14, 2016. If you 
know of a girl or girls who you think would enjoy camp, 
please take a brochure, which you will find attached to the 
bulletin board in the lobby. Financial help is available 
through their Campership program. 

 

Caiden Daley     Morris Deveson          Jim Erickson 

Kimberley Kiemeney    Cameron Leppky     Chris McDonald 

Charlie Olson     Leslie Radcliffe   Virginia Radcliffe 

Lorne Robinson     Gloria Saindon            Joyce Smith 

Colleen Wilson     Kelsey Wilson 
     

Next Week’s Scripture Readings:  
Exodus 34: 29-35 and Luke 9: 28-36 

The Winnipeg Presbytery Prayer Circle invites our 
prayers today for the Oak Table Community Ministry.  

 

OUR MISSION                                                                             
Windsor Park United Church seeks to be a welcoming community. 

Based on the life and teachings of Jesus Christ, we nurture our faith 
and spiritual life by: worshipping and learning together, caring for 

each other, embracing our diversity, reaching out to those who live 
around us and working together in service to Creation. 

THE LIFE & WORK OF WPUC 

January 31, 2016 – February 7, 2016   

Monday  6:15 pm Sparks & Brownies 
Tuesday 1 pm  Art Group 
Wednesday 9:30 am Tot Time 
  1pm UCW Unit 2 Mtg. 
Thursday 9:30 am  Study Group 
 1:30 pm  Little Moccasins 
 7:45 pm Worship Choir Practice 

Sunday  Used Book Sale 

We would like to thank the Worship Council for serving coffee 

during the month of January! 

Fees for the OBSERVER MAGAZINE are due.                                     
The cost is $25.00.                                                                                

You may include it in your offering envelope                                  
(please mark ‘OBSERVER’ beside it.) 

TAX RECEIPTS ARE READY FOR PICK-UP.               
Please remember to pick yours up. Help save the 
church the cost of postage. The Trustees will be 

giving them out in the lobby. 

Would someone be available, during the day, 
whether from work or home, who would be able to 
help Peter Harder with the church computers. Any 
problems that arise may be solved remotely. Please 

call Luci 256-8792 if you feel you can help.  

NEEDED…                                                                         
2 organized people with big hearts to coordinate 
the funeral committee. Detailed information is 
available. No previous experience required. Contact 
Luci, Sharon or Patrick. 



 

TOT TIME  is in need of a 1 or 2 more volunteers for the 

month of February only, on Wednesdays from 9:30 – 11:30am. 

Several of their regular volunteers will be away for holidays. If 

you enjoy interacting with children and babies this is the job 

for you. Aside from the quality time with the Tots, you’re able 

to chat and enjoy coffee, tea and homemade dainties with the 

other volunteers! Please contact Ruth Klein @ 256-6390. 

Each week, volunteers take donations to the West Broadway 
Community Ministry to support their lunch program, shower/ 
laundry facilities, and emergency food pantry. A 
variety of items are needed including: 
sandwich-making supplies (such as canned 
meat/fish or peanut butter), pasta, sugar, or 
coffee. Personal hygiene items (such as 
toothpaste, deodorant, soap) are also in 
constant demand. If you are able to donate any 
items, please place these in the bin (labeled WBCM) in the 

foyer of the church. thank you for your continuous support.  

The Annual Congregational Meeting will be on                
Sunday February 28, 2016 following worship.                    

Would all the COUNCIL CHAIRS please                           
forward their REPORTS to Luci at officewpuc@mymts.net      

The dealine for your reports is Thursday February 4th @ 3 pm. 

Sharon will be holding a 6-

session Bible Study Group 

called ‘WHEN THE GAME IS 

OVER IT ALL GOES BACK 

IN THE BOX’ by John Ortberg. 2 copies of the book can be 

found at the Winnipeg Public Library. Beginning Wednesday 

March 2
nd

 and running until Wednesday April 20
th. 

For more 

information contact Sharon at wpucwpg@mymts.net or call 

Luci 256-8792 and add your name to the list attending. 

 

 
ROCK ON… curlers!  
We would like to invite you to sign-up for 
curling on Sunday March 6th from 2 – 4 pm at 
the Fort Garry Curling Club, 696 Archibald St. 
Following curling, please join us here at 
WPUC for supper. The cost is $10.00 which 
includes supper. Bring a prize – win a prize! 
Join us for an afternoon and evening of great entertainment, 
fellowship and food! The sign-up sheet is in the lobby. 

Mark your calendars… we will be holding 

the JAZZ CONCERT on Thursday. March 

17th Tentatively, here at WPUC. More 

information to follow. 

It has come to our attention that there are a couple of people at West 

Broadway Community Ministry who are in need of some health supports. If 

you are interested in helping and would like more information please 

contact the Gwen Polak 256-8661, from the OUTREACH council.  

Have you read a good book from our Church Library 
lately? If you have, we were wondering if you might write a 
short review of the book to be put in the announcements on 
Sunday. Contact Luci 256-8792 or officewpuc@mymts.net  

Time on your hands… we have a solution! 

A list of all Sharon’s books needs to be put 

on the computer in order to find new 

homes for them. If you have time to input a 

little information on the computer, you will be closer to 

getting your angel wings! 

Interested in ADULT BAPTISM OR 

CONFIRMATION? Classes will be held 

on Saturdays in April, with the service to 

celebrate, on May 15th. Please give 

your name and contact information to 

Luci officewpuc@mymts.net or call         

256-8792 and we will make sure you 

receive all the details. 
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